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OSBA SUMMER BOARD CONFERENCE UPDATE

Oregon School Board Association held their annual board conference July 19 — 21,2013 in
Bend, Oregon. School Board members from across the state attended various workshops
throughout the weekend. This year’s focus was LEAD: Listen, Engage, Advocate, Dream.

Beaverton Board members, Donna Tyner and Linda Degman, will deliver a verbal report.

The Beaverton School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups. 1t is the policy of the Beaverton
School District that there will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups based on race, color, religion,
gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, national origin, marital status, age, veterans' status,
genetic information or disability in any educational programs, activities or employment.



